
Georgetown Square Civic Corp 
Board of Directors’ Meeting 
November 8, 2016 7:30 p.m., Mauri Norris’ home 
 

AGENDA 

 
Confirm a Quorum 

Call to Order 

Minutes of last meetings – July 11, 2016 

Treasurer’s Report 

2016/2017 Budget report 

Water bill / sewer charges 

Old Business 

Neighborhood maintenance/improvements 

Vic Driscoll Park 

 Low hanging power lines 

 Pedestrian entry/exit safety 

Power outages 

Flooding issues 

City of Bellaire Director of Public Works Brant Gary  713-662-8170 
bgary@bellairetx.gov 

City of Bellaire Capital Improvement Plans 

City Council meetings 

 Yard of the Month 

New Business 

 Pool area 

Lighting timer 

Furniture 

Power washing 

Awning cleaning / repairs 

Groundskeeping 

Groundskeeping – Newcastle 

Fall 2016 newsletter 

Other Business 

Adjournment 

Next meeting:  proposed Monday, January 9, 2017 7:30 p.m., location to be determined 

mailto:bgary@bellairetx.gov

